
 
30th November 2016 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

SELBY ABBEY CAROLS AND CAROLS BY CANDLELIGHT 
 

We have been practising hard for our Carol Concert at Selby Abbey on Saturday 10h December 
and are really looking forward to performing! We are hoping that there will be support from 
parents and other family members at this special event. 
 
 
Some reminders for the day: 

 Please meet outside the Abbey at 6pm where we will be waiting for you! 

 All children must wear school uniform (no trainers please!) 

 All children need to be collected from us at the end of the concert – they will not be 

allowed to come and find you, the Abbey is a very big place! 

 Tickets will be available to buy on the door on the evening of the concert (Adults 

suggested minimum donation £5, Children FREE) 

 Please note there is no public parking at Selby Abbey but there are many public car 

parks and on street parking in the town – please see the attached map for further details. 

 The children will have opportunity to hold a lit candle during the singing of the final carol. 

They will be supervised whilst holding the lit candle, but if you do not wish your child to 

hold  a candle please can you  let Miss Teale or Mrs Spain know in advance. 

 
 
We appreciate you have already told us if your child is able to perform but we now need a 
definite number for the day so please return the attached form to school by Monday 5th 
December. As previously mentioned, you will need to arrange transport to and from the Abbey 
for your child. 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 
Best wishes 
Rachel Teale and Liz Spain 
 
 
 

 

  

City Of York Council 

Fishergate Primary School 

Fishergate 

York    Y010 4AP 

Tel:  01904 555335 Absence Line 553869 

     Fax:  01904 674873 
Head Teacher Tina Clarke 

e-mail:  fishergate.primary@york.gov.uk 
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........................................................................................................................................................

.. 
 
SELBY ABBEY CAROL CONCERT – 5TH DECEMBER 
 
 
Name of child.................................................................................Class................................ 
 
 
 
Please circle as appropriate: 
 
My child can/cannot perform at Selby Abbey on 10th December. 
 
 
Thank you for your continuing support! 
 
 
Rachel Teale and Liz Spain 
 
 
 
 

Another date for your diary – Carols by Candlelight will take place on the evening of 

Wednesday 14th  December at 6pm, we expect all choir members to attend this lovely, 

community event at school. Please come and tell us if your child CANNOT attend.  


